Request for Admendment Harvey, Mary Page 0730003-009-AC 2

From: Fowell, John [John.Powell@talgov.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2008 7:36 AM

To: Harvey, Mary

Subject: RE:

Received. Thank you.

John K. Powell, J.D., P.E.

Environmental Services Administrator

City of Tallahassee

300 S. Adams Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Work: (850) 891-8851 Fax: (850) 891-8277 John.Powell@TalGov.com

----Original Message-----

From: Harvey, Mary [mailto:Mary.Harvey@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2008 2:43 PM

To: Powell, John; Bradburn, Rick; White, Tracy A.

Cc: Holtom, Jonathan; Walker, Elizabeth (AIR); Gibson, Victoria

Subject:

Dear Sir/Madam:

Please send a "reply" message verifying receipt of the attached document(s); this may be done by selecting "Reply" on the menu bar of your e-mail software and then selecting "Send". We must receive verification of receipt and your reply will preclude subsequent e-mail transmissions to verify receipt of the document(s).

The document(s) may require immediate action within a specified time frame. Please open and review the document(s) as soon as possible.

The document is in Adobe Portable Document Format (pdf). Adobe Acrobat Reader can be downloaded for free at the following internet site:

http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep.html.

The Bureau of Air Regulation is issuing electronic documents for permits, notices and other correspondence in lieu of hard copies through the United States Postal System, to provide greater service to the applicant and the engineering community. Please advise this office of any changes to your e-mail address or that of the Engineer-of-Record.

Thank you,

DEP, Bureau of Air Regulation

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.

Harvey, Mary

From:

\Holtom, Jonathan

To:

Sent:

Harvey, Mary Wednesday, May 07, 2008 4:08 PM

Subject:

Read:

Your message

To:

'Mr. John Powell, City of Tallahassee, Electric Utilities'; Bradburn, Rick; White, Tracy A.

Cc:

Holtom, Jonathan; Walker, Elizabeth (AIR); Gibson, Victoria

Subject:

Sent:

5/7/2008 2:43 PM

was read on 5/7/2008 4:08 PM.